664
Allen, Jonas (Health)

—

From: Dal Molin, Vanessa (Health) on behalf of DGACTHealth
Sent: Friday, 8 March 2019 3:09 PM
To: ###All Staff, Health
Subject: A message from the Director General - Weekly wrap up - 8 March 2019
Attachments: Final Report Independent Review into Workplace Culture.pdf
Importance: High

UNCLASSIFIED

Dear colleagues,

Please use this version of the DG Message should you wish to access the final report of the Review of Culture. The earlier message contained an incorrect link. A f
the report is also attached for your reference. o EXAR-R

Apologies for any inconvenience caused.

&CJM ACT Health

A message from

- Director General
Michael De Ath

~ Friday 8 March 2019
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Hello from ‘Radelaide’!

I'm currently at the Council of Australian Governments Health Council (COAG) meeting. It's
great to be here with Minister Fitzharris, representing Canberra and the ACT Government on
significant health issues.

Culture Review: Release of the final report

Yesterday, the Minister for Health and Wellbeing, Meegan Fitzharris MLA released the Final
Report of the Independent Review into the Workplace Culture within ACT Public Health
Services. Staff forums will be held across ACT Health Directorate, Canberra Health Services
and Calvary Hospital to discuss the final report.

Can | once again thank you for sharing your experiences and contributing to the process of
building a more positive and stronger workplace. If you have any questions in relation to the
final report, please email CultureReviewImplementation@act.gov.au.
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Have a safe and restful long weekend. Happy Canberra Day!

Cheers,

Michael De'Ath
Director-General

ACT Health
DGACTHealth@act.gov.au

health.act.gov.au






